Colbert County Household Garbage Collection Agency
851 Mississippi Street, Tuscumbia, AL 35674
Phone: 256-383-9918

Dear Colbert County Customer,

Due to the increase in residential development and disposal cost we are
forced to re-evaluate our garbage collection routes in Colbert County to
make it more efficient and economical for us and the residents. To better
serve everyone we will be changing our garbage collection routes
beginning January 1, 2024. Thursday garbage pick up day will move to
Friday and Friday pick up day will be picked up on Thursday. We
apologize for any inconveniences but this is a necessary change. Please
remember that your garbage should be out at 6:00 am. That is the time we
start pick-up and especially on holidays because we run an extra garbage
truck so that our employees can get finished and spend time with their
families. Please feel free to call us at 256-383-9918 if you have any
question.

Respectfully,

Jake Flannagan
Manager





